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Dear Parent/Guardian

I am pleased to attach the English Department’s summer booklets for our Year 10 students who are going into Year 11 for the academic year 2023-2024. You will see enclosed a booklet for language, and one for literature, which reflects the two GCSE’s your child will be sitting in English. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Completion of these tasks is not compulsory, but strongly encouraged as a foundation for Year 11. You will see that the focus of the language booklet is on practice questions to support your child in applying the exam strategies they have been learning in class over the summer term. The literature booklet contains activities to help your son/daughter revise the plot, characters and themes of the key texts.

Any past paper questions/activities that your child completes over the Summer can be passed onto their teacher in September for feedback.

If you have any questions please do contact me at the school, or speak to your child’s English teacher.

Yours faithfully

Mrs B Rooney
Director of Learning - English 

